
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear collaborators, Celtic actors and merchants of the Bealtaine Festival 2024, 

As a sustainable festival, it is important to us, to keep our ecological footprint as small as 
possible and reduce our consumption of resources. This involves a certain number of 
criteria that we, the organizers, wish to implement: 

The organizer: 

- Our decoration is made from recycled or recyclable materials 

- We avoid plastic as much as possible 

- We try to be Paperless as best as possible 

- Our posters and flyers are printed on recycled paper 

- Signs and markings for waste sorting 

- A large number of our products are organic, local, regional and/or fair trade 

- We offer vegetarian/vegan alternatives to all meat menus 

- Free drinking-water station for filling up cans or bottles 

- Eco-friendly cleaning agents 

- No single-use items. For all meals, reusable utensils (cutlery, plates, wooden board) will 
be provided. For drinks, reusable cups, glasses and mugs will be available. 

- Bicycle racks are located at the entrance to the site 

- Free shuttle buses run every 15-minute from the train station in Munsbach and from 
several bus stops in the industrial zone ‘Parc d'activité Syrdall’ to the festival entrance 

- Only one paid car park 800m from the festival site 

 

What we would like from you: 

- Please use the recycling stations on site (see signs) 

- Please avoid plastic bags or single-use packaging when transporting your products 

- Use decorative materials that conserve resources and are recyclable 

- Bring and use LED lamps instead of conventional ones 

- Due to limited parking space, we recommend carpooling 

- Please use our rubbish bins, the forest and nature will thank you 

For more information, please visit www.greenevents.lu 

 


